
Klaus Lambeck, Chief Commission Staff
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

July 27, 2012 

RE: North Proctorville Station Expansion   
Case Number 12-1847-EL-BNR

Dear Mr. Lambeck:

Please find attached a copy of the approved Construction Permit for development in the 
floodplain in connection with the above-captioned matter.  AEP Transmission Company (“AEP 
Transco”) has obtained this permit pursuant to Condition 2 found in the OPSB Staff
Investigation Report and Recommendation, which requires that prior to construction, the 
applicant shall provide to OPSB Staff, a copy of any floodplain permit required for construction 
of this project, or a copy of correspondence with the local floodplain administrator indicating 
that no permit is required.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

  /s/  Erin C. Miller ____
Erin C. Miller, Counsel 

Attachment

American Electric Power
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH  43215
ecmiller1@aep.com

Erin C. Miller
Contract Attorney

(614) 716-1637    PHONE
(614) 716-2975    FAX
(614) 230-9078    CELL
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